
June 16th, 1931

Mr. William Randolph Hearst,
137 Riverside Drive,
Hew York, H. Y.

Dear Mr. Hearst:
Mr. Whighaxn asked that we try again 

for more satisfactory Hill photographs for an article 
for an early Fall issue, 'These were taken ^ust after 

you left. I hope they make you real homesick.

As always.

Yours very truly,

JM-M
one.




